
We have been learning to complete short activities 
independently based on our individual targets. Some of us are 
learning letter sounds and practising blending and reading. 
Some of us are learning to write our names or count. We use 
the IWB and Ipad programs to help us learn. We love to share, 
take turns and explore the different sorting, matching, letter 
and number games. 
We use PECs as a form of communication and at snack time are 
becoming really good at using it. We have music once a week 
and really enjoy ‘Attention Autism’ time with Jenny.



We have been reading different texts in class. We have enjoyed reading Funny 
Bones, searching for and building skeletons, as well as finding and matching 

parts of our bodies. 
Owl Babies was fun to read, learning about the different owls and creating our 

own using paper plates and coloured paper. 
Over Halloween we read Room on the Broom. We talked about different 

animals and designed our own witches hat. 
For Christmas we focused on the story Beauty and the Beast and were able to 

go and see the pantomime in the school hall.



We have looked at different celebrations and festivals this Term. 
Celebrating Diwali by making Diva lamps out of paper plates. 
Celebrating Bonfire night by making firework pictures using salt, glue 
and food colouring. We also used toilet rolls and paint and lots of 
glitter! We celebrated Halloween by doing lots of cooking. We made 
strawberry ghosts and spider web pizzas. We also had our own 
pumpkin that we were able to explore and cut open.
We made paper plate snowmen and wreaths using glitter and pom
poms.


